
 
Announcement          
 
Judge Buller appointed Chief Commissioner 
 
The Provincial Court of British Columbia is both honoured and proud that Judge Marion Buller has been called 
on to be the Chief Commissioner to lead the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women 
and Girls. Judge Buller is a long standing member of the Provincial Court who was appointed a judge in 
1994.  She has demonstrated her leadership skills in a number of areas including her key role in the 
establishment of and sitting in our First Nations Courts.  Her extensive experience, knowledge, and perspective 
will assist the inquiry to fulfill its mandate and carry out the important work set out in the terms of reference 
for the Commission.     
 
Judge Buller has now fully retired from the bench in order to lead the Commission.  Her last sitting day was 
August 31, 2016.  
 
On behalf of the Court I wish to express my appreciation and heartfelt thanks to Judge Buller for her dedicated 
service to the court and to the people of British Columbia. I wish her well in all her future endeavors. 
 
 
 
 
Thomas (Tom) J. Crabtree 
Chief Judge 
 
September 1, 2016 


